
Hosei University
Entrance Examination System for International Students

to be changed!
The numbers of students accepted and the faculties accepting international students will be expanded.
The opportunity to take an entrance examination will be increased by establishing a new examination consisting of documentary 
screening only.
Simultaneous application for the Entrance Examination for International Students is permissible (except for the Faculty of Engi-
neering and Design).

The 2015 Entrance Examination will include this examination. Candidates for this entrance examination are allowed to enroll at this university before 
they come to Japan when they pass documentary screening.

1. This examination will be conducted for entry to the Faculties of Law, Economics (excluding the Department of International 
Economics), Humanity & Environment, Engineering & Design and Bioscience & Applied Chemistry.
2. The examination consists of documentary screening only. No other examination is held at Hosei University.
3. International applicants residing in Japan can take this entrance examination consisting of documentary screening for admission to 
the Faculties of Law, Economics (excluding the Department of International Economics), Humanity & Environment and Bioscience & 
Applied Chemistry. They can also apply for the Entrance Examination for International Students (which requires receiving an interview 
at Hosei University.)
4. The Faculty of Engineering & Design accepts only applications by those who reside abroad. They cannot apply simultaneously for 
the Entrance Examination for International Students.

*Application qualification depends on the faculty. For more information, please refer to the 2015 Admissions Guide for International Students and 
2015 Admissions Guide on Entrance Examination Consisting of Documentary Screening for International Students. In addition, when applying for the 
examinations, please read the Entrance Examination Guidelines (to be posted on our official website in July.)

1. The Faculties of Sports & Health Studies and Computer & Information Sciences will start to accept international students.
2. No English proficiency test administered by an outside organization is required for entry to the Faculty of Economics and the Depart-
ment of History (Faculty of Letters).
3. The numbers of students accepted by the Faculties of Economics and Lifelong Learning & Career Studies will be increased.
4. International Students taking the “Examination for Japanese University Admission for International Students (EJU)” to be held in 
November 2014 are also accepted for entry to the Faculty of Law.
5. Simultaneous application for the new examination titled “Entrance Examination Consisting of Documentary Screening for Interna-
tional Students” is permissible (except for the Faculty of Engineering & Design).

Entrance Examination for International Students: Changes in comparison with the 2014 exam.
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